
  

 

 

 
Location 

• Online: Zoom meetings and online survey 
 

We want to hear from you: 
• Immunisation program managers  
• Government decision makers 
• Health information managers 
• WHO or UNICEF staff supporting 

immunisation programs 
• Immunisation experts and advisors 

working in the Pacific 
 

If you’d like to speak with 
someone about the study, 
contact a member of the 
study team: 

 
• Cyra Patel  

Cyra.Patel@anu.edu.au 
+61 466 345 248 

 
• Associate Professor Meru Sheel 

Meru.Sheel@sydney.edu.au 
 

Participation in this research is voluntary. The 
ethical aspects of this research have been 
approved by the ANU Human Research Ethics 
Committee (Protocol 2022/368). 

Help us  
understand  
what is the most useful  
immunisation data in the 
Pacific 
 

Data on immunisation programs are collected for good 
reasons. Collecting data on many indicators is often time-
consuming. Some data are difficult to collect and report, 
while some may not be useful for decision-making.  

Focusing on the most important indicators will reduce the 
burden of data collection, make it easier to organise 
results, and better inform immunisation program planning 
and decision-making. 

We are asking people involved in collecting immunisation 
data and people who plan and make decisions about 
immunisation programs in the Pacific to help us. 

We need your expert input to develop a customised 
set of indicators to measure immunisation in the 
Pacific.  

You will be asked to participate in two online meetings to: 

1. Rate indicators in an online survey  
2. Discuss what data is most important and why 

We will not be asking you to provide any immunisation 
coverage or other data from your country. 
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Can we use 
immunisation 
data better? 

What matters in 
the Pacific? 


